

C HAMPTON PRIMARY PHASE

Friday 03 November 2017

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal

Poppies will be on sale at breakime and lunchtime next week for a small donation in preparation for Remembrance Day on 11 November. Additional merchandise will also be on sale - wristbands and reflectors for 50p each and friendship bracelets at £1 each. Poppy snap bands (£1) can be purchased by an adult from the school office but should not be brought into or worn at school during the school day.

Harvest Assembly

Rev. Sylvia and Joy Castell-Evans will be joining us in school on Monday 6 November for our annual Harvest Festival. Once again we will be collecting food and toiletries for Peterborough Foodbank. Please send donations into school by the end of Friday 10 November.

Class assemblies

We look forward to seeing you at the following class assemblies this half term.

Squirrels class (Y2)

Thursday 9 November 9.00am - 9.30am



Hedgehogs class (Y2)

Thursday 23 November 9.00am - 9.30am



Dates for your diary

Monday 6 November	Harvest Festival assembly
Wednesday 8 November	Parents' Lunch
11.45am - 12.30pm	Y4 Star class
Thursday 9 November	Squirrels class assembly
9.00am - 9.30am	(Y2 - Mrs Hodgson)
Monday 13 November	Friends of Hampton College
6.30pm - 7.30pm	PTA AGM
Tuesday 14 November All day	Y2 trip to Ferry Meadows
Wednesday 15 November	Parents' Lunch
11.45am - 12.30pm	Y4 Comet class
Wednesday 15 November 3.45pm - 5.45pm	Parents' Evening
Thursday 16 November 4.00pm - 7.00pm	Parents' Evening
Thursday 23 November	Hedgehogs class assembly
9.00am - 9.30am	(Y2 - Mrs Clark)
Friday 24 November	Stay 'n' Play session

(Reception)

PTA AGM

Sadly, without parental support, the PTA cannot run events for our children and families and therefore we are looking to increase our numbers in 2017/18 and relaunch the PTA as an interested group of parents, staff and friends of Hampton College. If you are interested in becoming part of our PTA, please come along to our rescheduled annual general meeting on Monday 13 November at 6.30pm at Hampton College Primary.

Year 2 morning routine

2.00pm - 3.25pm

In order to continue to encourage independence in our Y2 children please could we ask that Y2 children are dropped off at their cloakroom door from Monday 6 November and are encouraged to put their own belongings away in the morning. There will be an adult from the Y2 team at the door to meet and greet parents and take any messages to be passed on. Should you still need to speak to your child's class teacher in person, you will be able to speak to them in the classroom as before. Many Thanks for your support.



Wisepay

Please can we ask parents to ensure that Wisepay is used to order and pay for children's meals in advance. If you currently have outstanding meals to pay for, please contact Mrs Burdett in the school office with payment as soon as possible.